
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 
This petition of concerned supporters of women's basketball in Australia draws to the attention of the House that because of Federal Liberal Government cuts to the ABC, 

the 2014/15 Wattle Valley WNBL season will be the last shown on ABC TV live around Australia. This will end ABC's 35 years of broadcasting and promotion of this elite ~ ·~· _.. ________ _ 
women's sport in Australia . 

We therefore ask the House to : 

restore the $254 million in budget cuts to the ABC 

support the ABC Board to enable the continuation of the television broadcasting of women's sport including the WNBL 




